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VPD Report Number:  13-03614 Date/Time Occurred:  3/27/13 0005 Hrs  

Type of Incident:  Assault with a Deadly Weapon  Location:  100 block E Laurel, Visalia 

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable):  

  

  

  

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1.  Unknown             

2.                    

3.                    

 

 

Details:  On 3/27/13 Officers responded to the 100 block of E. Laurel regarding a shooting. Upon their arrival, officers 

discovered two female victims. The two victims were 19 and 16 years of age. Both victims received non life threatening 

gunshot wounds and were transported to the KDMC where they were treated. The case remains under investigation and 

anyone with information is encouraged to contact Detective Dan Ford of the Violent Crimes Unit at 713-4294  

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer:  Det. Ford I189 Supervisor:  Sgt. R. Lentzner S123 
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